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January 6, 2019 
 

The Massachusetts required annual report listing the 

Club’s officers of record has been filed with the 

Corporations Division. Later this month the Club will 

renew the AMA Certificate for 2019 as we were able 

renew our flying field lease for a year.   There were no 

meetings held since the return of Eastern Standard time 

due to being unable to locate a suitable indoor meeting 

place.   

 

I have been asked to provide a copy of the 2019 Club 

renewal form for members to pay dues.  The form is 

attached to this message for your convenience. When 

submitting payment, please provide proof of current 

AMA Membership.   

 

As Daylight Savings Time begins on Sunday, March 10,  

an April club meeting will be planned.  We need to 

discuss revisions to the by-laws, conduct nominations 

and election of officers for this year, and discussion 

concerning a club picnic. 

 

Ron Milkay 

Secrertary 

 

 

 

     
 

 


